Hibernian Supporters Limited
to hold first Annual General
Meeting on Saturday

[x]

Hibernian Supporters Limited (HSL) are holding their first
Annual General Meeting on Saturday 26 March at Easter Road
Stadium.

The AGM is due to take place at 2:30pm within the Behind the
Goals section of the Famous Five Stand, and it is restricted
to members of the HSL scheme only — both full and those
contributing towards full membership.

Following the formal matters of discussing the accounts and
choice of accountancy firm, a special presentation will be
made to Hibernian’s legendary number 4 — Pat Stanton. Pat will
become the sole Honorary Member of HSL, with the directors not
anticipating any further Honorary Members, making it another
special milestone for the Club icon.

Former players from Turnbull’s Tornadoes, and many players
from the 1960’s, including Neil Martin, Allan McGraw and Peter
Cormack, will be in attendance to watch Pat become an Honorary
Member of HSL.

HSL have asked that those planning on attending can email them
at supporters@hiberniansupporters.co.uk so that they can plan
the event appropriately.
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